Soaring to success

Ravenscroft
Attendance Newsletter

26TH SEPTEMBER 2025

SEPTEMBER 2025

ATTENDANCE

It is a parent/carer’s responsibility to
inform school if your son/daughter will be

absent. Please do this before
9:00am where possible.

Term Time Holidays .

Any term time holidays will incur a fine.

We request holidays are taken outside of

Call the school office and speak to Miss
Daley or Miss Clarke on
(0151) 477-8290

term-time. All information is on our website.

Class Attendance for week ending: 26th September 2025

This week we have seen a dip in our class Class Attendance this
attendance with an increased number finishing

in the week

Year 5 96.1%

Unfortunately no classes have finished this week
in the green ‘Safe Zone'.

Year 3 94.3%

Year 6

92.1%

Our whole school attendance this week is:
Reception 91.8%

Year 4 91.4%

Year 2 91%

The class with the best Punctuality this week is:

Recgption

Nursery 9N%

Yearl 88.4%

Arrival Time
A reminder... school starts at 8.50am Gates onto the playground are open from 8.40am to allow a
steady flow of adults and children onto the school site. If your son/daughter is attending a
medical appointment (dentist/doctors/opticians) we request these are made, where possible
after the school day.




